
Industrial Action
Information for patients

You may have seen in the news.

There are lots of different 
strikes going on at the moment.

Some involving healthcare 
workers.

Please do not worry.

The picket lines are outside the 
hospitals and will not effect your 
care.

Your GP, Pharmacy and Hospital 
are open.

You will be told if your 
appointment is going to 
change.

If you need advice please phone 
111.
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